
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Special Meeting March 22, 2024 

The Special Meeting was convened by President Sidney Logan at 1 :00 p.m. at the South 
Everett Community Solar Project located at Walter E. Hall Park, 1226 W. Casino Road, 
Everett, Washington. Those attending were Sidney Logan, President; Tanya Olson, 
Vice-President; CEO/General Manager John Haarlow; Assistant General Manager 
John Hoffman; other District staff; members of the public; Clerk of the Board 
Allison Morrison; and Deputy Clerk of the Board Jenny Rich. 

SOUTH EVERETT COMMUNITY SOLAR PROJECT 

President Sidney Logan and Vice President Tanya Olson along with District Staff and 
members of the public attended the groundbreaking ceremony for the South Everett 
Community Solar Project in Everett, Washington. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Special Meeting of March 22, 2024, adjourned at 1 :45 p.m. 

Approved this 2nd day of April, 2024. 


